
  

US Highway 81 (North Washington Street) Reconstruction 
Public Input Meeting 

December 14, 2023 
 

 
COMMENT CARD 

 
The North Dakota Department of Transportation (NDDOT) and the City of Grand Forks, in cooperation with 
the Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) are proposing a roadway reconstruction project along US 
Highway 81 (North Washington Street) from 1st Avenue North to 8th Avenue North to improve traffic 
operations and safety along the corridor.  

Project improvements include concrete pavement section, ADA compliant sidewalks, paved boulevards, 
access management, signal removal (2nd Avenue North), storm sewer improvements, roadway lighting, and 
traffic signals (University Avenue and 5th Avenue N).  We want to hear your feedback! 

Please share your general comments or questions about the project: 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  
 

Would you be in favor of the following corridor design modification(s)? (circle all that apply) 

 3/4 Access at Unsignalized Intersections    Yes   |   No 

 Raised Median         Yes   |   No 
 

Why?  

  

  

  
 

Please provide your contact information: 

Name: Email:  

Representing:  

Address, City, State, Zip:  

Please return comment cards by December 29, 2023 

Deon Wawrzyniak, Project Manager 

Houston Engineering, Inc. 

4399 South Columbia Road, Suite 101 

Grand Forks, ND 58201 

dwawrzyniak@houstoneng.com 

 


